
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, we are having to do things a little bit differently this year so that 

we can keep everyone safe and healthy with all the Covid-19 restrictions. 

 

We usually hold Christmas parties at this time of year and would still like to do this, 

but in a slightly different way so that we can try to keep up the spirit of Christmas. 

We have purchased an on-line Pantomime for all the children to enjoy in their 

classes. This will take place in the afternoon on Tuesday 15th December.  

 

Children are welcome to wear sensible, comfortable party clothes (no high heels 

please) and you are welcome to send in an extra snack and drink for your child to 

enjoy whist watching the Pantomime – although the children will not be able to share 

food. Please give the usual consideration to children with allergies by not sending in 

food containing nuts or pop-corn. 

 

Merry Christmas! 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Sharon wood 

Headteacher. 

  

 

  


